Memorandum of Understanding
between the
California School Employees Association (CSEA), Chapter #82
and the
Fullerton Joint Union High School District (District)

Summer School Compensation

May 11, 2021

In an effort to provide support to students adversely affected by the COVID-19 pandemic and
utilizing state and federal one-time funds, the California School Employees Association and its
Fullerton High Chapter 82 (CSEA) and the Fullerton Joint Union High School District (District)
enter into this Memorandum of Understanding to ensure and maximize the District’s ability to
appropriately staff for the 2021 Summer School program.

The District agrees to compensate all CSEA bargaining unit members who serve in classifications
assigned to less than a 12-month work year and who, outside of their normally scheduled work
year, provide direct support during the 2021 Summer School. Such unit members will be
compensated at the rate of 1.53 multiplied by the employee’s cxisting rate of compensation,
including longevity . Such classifications shall include:

Bus Driver

Instructional Aide

Food Service Worker
Senior Food Service Worker
Cafeteria Lead

Campus Supervisor Aide
Campus Supervisor Liaison
LVN

Upon District Administrative approval, any other CSEA bargaining unit classification that is less
than 12 months and that provides direct support to the Summer School program during the summer
of 2021 may also be compensated at 1.53 multiplied by the employee’s existing rate of
compensation, including longevity.

This Memorandum of Understanding will end upon the conclusion of the final day of summer
school, July 8, 2021.



/ Joe S”fiker, CSEA President (Date)
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Daniel McCarty, (Date)
Labor Relations Representative
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